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Landfill Team Begins North Quarry Liner Installation 
  
BRIDGETON, MO (May 19, 2017) — The Bridgeton Landfill team announced today the start 
of work to install additional liner over the North Quarry. The Ethylene Vinyl Alcohol (EVOH) 
geomembrane cover is another proactive site enhancement that will further supplement existing 
odor controls. 

Once installed, the North Quarry EVOH cover will add to the 46-acres of cover already in place 
at the site. Subgrade preparations for the project were completed the week of May 8. The 
project is expected to take roughly eight weeks to finish. Learn more about the Landfill’s 
extensive liner system at: http://www.bridgetonlandfill.com/science/overview. 

The Landfill team extends its sincere appreciation to local labor and contractors for their 
commitment to this upcoming project. 

Weekly Work Update 
In the past week, the Landfill team conducted routine operations and maintenance on the site’s 
gas and liquids management systems. Leachate continues to be discharged directly to the 
Metropolitan St. Louis Sewer District. The team expects to continue EVOH geomembrane cover 
installation next week. 
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